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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, August 29, 2014 10:38 AM
To: Marianne Robison
Cc: Tim Robison; Jeriann [FWI] Alexander; Steve Michelson; Van Lam; Roe, Dilan, Env. 

Health
Subject: Fuel Leak Case RO359 - Dave's Station, 2250 Telegraph Ave., Oakland

Dear Ms. Robison, 
 
You are correct with your outline of the work plan presented in the email to Alameda County Environmental Health 
(ACEH) on August 28, 2014.  ACEH  is requesting that you perform the proposed work as outlined in the technical 
comments below and send us the technical reports requested below.  Please provide 72-hour advance written notification 
to this office (e-mail preferred to: keith.nowell@acgov.org) prior to the start of field activities. 
 

Technical Comments   
 

 Well survey with a 2,000-foot radius to include both Alameda County Public Works Agency (ACPWA) and the 
Department of Water Resources (DWR).   

 
 Conduct one round of groundwater monitoring to evaluate the effectiveness of the recently completed 

remediation.  Monitoring well MW-2 need not be included in the current round of sampling.  Please email the 
analytical report for ACEH review and discussion. 

 
 ACEH would like to discuss with you the results of the groundwater sampling to determine if soil vapor sampling is 

appropriate based on the recently completed remedial activities.  As of this time, ACEH is of the opinion soil vapor 
sampling is premature. 

 

Technical Report Request 

Please upload technical reports to the ACEH ftp site (Attention: Keith Nowell), and to the State Water Resources Control
Board’s Geotracker website, in accordance with the following specified file naming convention and schedule: 

 September 30, 2014- Groundwater Monitoring Analytical Results – via email only to keith.nowell@acgov.org, 
cc’ing dilan.roe@acgov.org   

 
 September 30, 2014- Well Survey Report (file name: RO0000359_COND_WELL_R_yyyy-mm-dd)  

 

Thank you for your cooperation.  Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence or your case, please call 
me at (510) 567-6764 or send an electronic mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org.  

Respectfully, 
Keith Nowell  
 

Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502‐6540 
phone: 510 / 567  ‐ 6764 
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fax: 510 / 337 ‐ 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 

 


